Response of IP on Oriya LGR Proposal of 2018-07-09
DATE: 2018-07-30
Overview
All previous comments appear to have been accommodated, with the exception of the cross-script variants, where the IP has changed its position.
Conclusion
The proposal appears substantially complete and ready for public comment. Some editorial fixes should be considered for the proposal document (see attached marked-up copy).
Comments on main document (.docx)

	Item
	Issue
	IP Comment

	1
	In response to the IP comment on the mapping 0B20 <-> 0D20 the GP has reaffirmed its decision to consider these variants.

Prompted by this the IP has been reviving “circle” glyphs across all scripts in the MSR in search of a consistent treatment; and also in light that Latin .ooo has been delegated.
	IP no longer recommends removal, in fact, the opposite.

	2
	Some portions of the history of the scipt are not clear to our readers and need to be reviewed.
	Please review and fix.

	
	
	

	3
	Some final editorial suggestions are provided in the marked-up copy of the Proposal  .docx attached.
	As attached.



Comments on LGR specification (.xml)

	Item
	Issue
	IP Comment

	
	<none>
	



Comments on Test Labels

All valid labels evaluate as valid (except for few duplicate labels, which are skipped). Same, respectively, for invalid labels.
	Item
	Issue
	IP Comment

	
	<none>
	

	
	
	



variant labels have not been mechanically reviewed

